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Silvan Lipp moves to economiesuisse

¢ Silvan Lipp, Head of Communications & Public Affairs and member of the Executive Board of the Swiss Bankers
Association (SBA), will be leaving the SBA at the end of April 2023.

¢ He will be taking up a new position as Head of Communication and member of the Executive Board at

economiesuisse.

Silvan Lipp has been an Executive Board member and Head of Communications & Public Affairs at the SBA since 2017.

From the start of May 2023, he will be moving to a new position as Head of Communication and member of the Executive

Board at economiesuisse, the federation of Swiss business. “We are very sorry to see Silvan Lipp go but wish him every

success in his new role. Over the last few years, he has brought strategic vision to bear and played a vital part in the

development of our communications and public affairs activities, enhanced the SBA’s profile, and successfully positioned

the SBA and the Swiss financial centre in the political, media and public arena. We should like to thank him for his great

dedication and exceptional teamwork,” said Jorg Gasser, CEO of the SBA.

Silvan Lipp is leaving the SBA at the end of April 2023. The search for a successor will begin shortly.
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